
MAKING A DIFFERENCE

A FAMILY 
COMMITTED TO

WILL YOUR CHILD BE STARTING
SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2021?



Contact us if you have any questions or would 
like further information. 

      01457 872601 
      info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk

For our school prospectus and a virtual welcome 
please visit: friezlandschool.co.uk

Although we are one of Oldham’s smallest 
primary schools, we set high expectations 
and our pupils achieve well in many 
different areas of school life. 

We aim to develop well-rounded, resilient 

individuals who demonstrate mutual respect 

and tolerance and who have a positive impact 

on their community and the wider world.

We place an emphasis on outdoor learning,  

including Forest Fun!

Whilst COVID may prevent us from meeting 

face to face, please do get in touch!

 come in small packages! 

BIG things


